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To Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural Resources

Committee:

| am sure you are aware of the many positive aspects of this bill — protection of pollinators, soil
health, human health, transport costs of non-organic produce, etc. Therefore, | am asking that you
support and vote in favor of H7562.



